
Thank you for everyone's efforts and the support from our neighbors.
Our association's AGM meeting was held on July 30th at Dannemora
Gardens. Neighbors who could not attend can view the annual meeting
report on the association's website as below: 
https://www.hprra.org/agm/
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AGE CONCERN AUCKLAND
We would like to introduce the Age Concern Auckland website. They are
a non-profit organisation dedicated solely to the over 65s, committed to
promoting wellbeing, rights, respect and dignity for older people. Their
vision is to create an inclusive society where older people thrive
alongside individuals of all ages. They have an Elder Abuse Response
Services team and also offer services for the Asian community.
Website:
https://www.ageconcernauckland.org.nz/

 
 

https://www.ageconcernauckland.org.nz/


The following are responses from Kainga Ora to a series of
questions we raised: 
“The approach I’ve taken to responding to the questions is to
group them into themes as many overlapped, and much of the
information is available on our website. I’ve added links to where
you / the community can find out more.  As you’ll no doubt be
aware, Kāinga Ora has some new direction from the government
and is going through change to shape our delivery accordingly.
Any changes will be updated on our website as they take place.
 
We have also recently launched a new website and interactive
map for the Howick local board area. It shows where are
development sites and acquisitions are in the area, along with
FAQs. We will be updating the map on a weekly basis.
https://letstalk.kaingaora.govt.nz/howick/
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Interested in contributing to the newsletter or have
something to share ? Contact us at
huntingtonparkrra@gmail.com or visit us on
www.hprra.org for more details
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EASTERN BUSWAY
UPDATES
Botany Town Centre bus stop upgrade
We would like to let you know that on Monday 12
August upgrade work will start on the Botany Town
Centre bus stop and adjacent road and footpaths.
New bus shelters with customer information and
signage will also be installed.
A temporary bus stop will be available at the south
end of Botany Town Centre by the Rockshop from 12
August until late November while the upgrade work
takes place. Signage will be in place to guide bus
customers to the temporary stop.
More information on the Eastern Busway project is
available at easternbusway.nz. You are welcome to
contact the project team by emailing
info@easternbusway.nz or calling 0800 BUSWAY
(0800 287 929).
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